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This is for information to all the candidates who are

participating in State PG counselling that MOP UP round
counselling is put on hold because of lowering of qualifying
cutoff percentile for NEET PG 2023 by Government of
India Ministry of Health and Family Welfare vide letter no

U- 1202110212023-MEC (Pt-I) dated 20.09.2023. Fresh

revised schedule of State MOP UP round will be notified
after publication of MCC revised time schedule.
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GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
DIRECTORATE GENERAL OF HEALTH SERVICES 

MEDICAL COUNSELLING COMMITTEE 
NIRMAN BHAWAN, NEW DELHI-110108 

 

Ref. U-12021/02/2023-MEC        Dated: 20-09-2023 
 

NOTICE 
Urgent Attention all Candidates participating in NEET-PG Counselling 2023:  

 

It is for the information to candidates that vide Letter No. U-12021/07/2023-MEC 

(Pt-I) dated 20.09.2023 (Copy attached below), the qualifying percentile for PG 

Courses (Medical/ Dental) for NEET PG Counselling 2023 has been reduced to 

‘ZERO’ across all categories by MoHFW. 

 

In this regard, it is mentioned that Fresh Registration & Choice Filling for Round-3 

of PG Counselling will be opened again for candidates who have become eligible 

after reduction of percentile. Candidates who have become freshly eligible can 

register and participate in Round-3 of counselling. The candidates who are already 

registered need not register again. However, they will be allowed to edit their 

choices. 

A fresh schedule for Round-3 onwards for PG Counselling will be put up on MCC 

website soon. Candidates are advised to be in touch with MCC website for further 

updates. 
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